
 

NOTICE 
 

ROAD CLOSURE 
CLUBHOUSE ROAD 

VANDENBERG VILLAGE 
 
 
 
Vandenberg Village Community Services District (VVCSD) is contracting 
with Bunyon Brothers Tree Service to remove all the remaining dead and 
dying Monterey Pine trees along Clubhouse Road. For the safety of the 
public, we will be temporarily closing the section of Clubhouse Road between 
Oakmont Avenue and Burton Mesa Boulevard for three days. Vehicles will 
be able to access the Country Club via Constellation Road using the posted 
detour route. 
 

Dates: Tuesday, January 5 through Thursday, January 7, 2016 
 
Times: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 
We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you in advance for your 
cooperation. If there are any questions, please call us at (805) 733-2475. 
  



  

December 16, 2015 

 
 

RED - Clubhouse Road Closure 
YELLOW - Detour Route 


